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EIR STATEMENT 
Dublin, 9 August 2023 

 

eir announces change of auditors 
 
eircom Holdings (Ireland) Limited ("Company”) has today announced that it has changed its auditors for the 
Company and its subsidiaries (“Group”) from Ernst & Young Chartered Accountants (“Former Auditor”) to Grant 
Thornton (“Successor Auditor”). 

Approaching the end of its five-year term, the Former Auditor has resigned as the auditor with effect from 18 
August 2023. The board of directors of the Company (“Board”) has appointed the Successor Auditor as auditor 
with effect from 18 August 2023 until 18 August 2028. 

The Board wishes to take this opportunity to extend appreciation and gratitude to Ernst & Young Chartered 
Accountants for its services rendered to the Company over its tenure. 

ENDS 
 
For queries please contact: 

 
Press Office 
pressoffice@eir.ie 

 

Investor Relations 
investor.relations@eir.ie 

 
About eir 

 
eir is the largest provider of fixed line telecommunications services in Ireland, offering broadband, voice, TV, 
and data services to residential, small business, enterprise and government segments. 
 
eir is the third largest mobile operator in Ireland in terms of revenue and customers. The company operates the 
eir mobile and GoMo services. 

 
eir’s wholesale division, open eir, is the largest wholesale telecommunications operator in Ireland, providing 
products and services to national and international wholesale customers across a range of regulated and 
unregulated markets.
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